
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1672 /2023-24            01.06.2023 

  
CIRCULAR 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Sub: SPEA Wellbeing Survey for Parents  

 
Greetings from LPS ! 
 

Please be informed that the Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) is 

conducting a wellbeing survey for parents to measure parent wellbeing in key 

areas and to obtain feedback about their children's wellbeing. This survey will help 

them to monitor and plan key initiatives. 

 

We request the cooperation of all parents by completing the wellbeing survey 

before the closing date, i.e. Saturday, June 10, 2023. The link for the same is given 

below:  

 

Survey link for parents  : https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/5hCsU5 

 

Thank you very much for your support and cooperation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/5hCsU5

